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4 %Mr. Harry J. Pettengill y
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission / 4

',
Region IV Ji ggyggg .Uranium Recovery Field Office f| 'o

P. O. Box 25325 g | /fp . '

Denver, Colorado 80225 h | ([g
r

Dear Mr. Pettengill:
'

Pursuant to letters of January 20 and February 11, 1988 from
Landmark Reclamation, Inc. (Landmark) , requesting an amendment to
Source Waterials License No. SUA 1358 to allow processing at the
White Mesa Will of uranium-bearing material obtained from a site
in the state of New Jersey, this notifies the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission that Landmark would like to withdraw its request for
the license amendment. The processing of these wastes at the
White Mesa Mill is no longer viable option for our company ora
the partners in the White Mesa Mill and no further processing of
this amendment request is necessary at this time.

If you have any additional questions on our notification for
withdrawal of this amendment request, please feel free to call.

Very truly yours,

kf W
arold R. Roberts

General Manager
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